

K0076 April 8, 2025

Mr. Peter Britz, Director of Planning and Sustainability City of Portsmouth Department of Planning and Sustainability 1 Junkins Avenue Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801

Signage Variance Permit Application – Request to Postpone **Commerce Way & Portsmouth Boulevard** Tax Map 216, Lots 1-2, 1-4, 1-5, 1-8a, 1-8, Portsmouth, NH

Dear Peter:

On behalf of The Kane Company, we respectfully request to postpone the Zoning Board of Adjustment (PB) meeting scheduled for April 15, 2025, for the above referenced projects to the May 20, 2025 meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at (603) 294-9213 or by email at nahansen@tighebond.com.

Sincerely,

TIGHE & BOND, INC.

Patrick M. Crimmins, PE

Vice President

Copy: The Kane Company

Neil A. Hansen, PE Project Manager